From: cityclerk
Subject: FW: 2021 Foothills Blvd.

From: Jacqueline Trudel <*Redacted*>
Sent: Monday, August 21, 2023 2:12 PM
To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca>
Subject: 2021 Foothills Blvd.

Hello,

| am in support of the applications to facilitate the designation of the subject property known as Birdsong Park as
parkland.

Thank you,

Regards,

Jacqueline L. Trudel
Traxler Haines

#614 - 1488 Fourth Avenue
Prince George, BC V2L 4Y2
*Redacted*



